
Robert  Easter  Jr.  &  Adrian
Granados  Preview  Super
Lightweight  Showdown  Taking
Place this Saturday, October
26  Live  On  SHOWTIME®  From
Santander  Arena  in  Reading,
Pa.
READING, Pa. (October 22, 2019) – Former world champion Robert
Easter Jr. and all-action veteran Adrian “El Tigre” Granados
will go toe-to-toe this Saturday, October 26 in a crucial
super lightweight showdown as both fighters look to insert
themselves into the title picture with a win live on SHOWTIME
from Santander Arena in Reading, Pa.

“I want to be the top dog at 140 pounds,” said Easter. “I have
to go after those guys that have the belts in this division.
It doesn’t matter to me who I fight. I just have to fight the
best and to me all the belts in the division are up for
grabs.”

“Beating Easter would definitely bring me back to championship
contender status,” said Granados. “I feel like everything is
on the line in this fight. I’m treating this as if my back is
against the wall. Easter being a former champ would elevate me
for sure, and a win against him would go a long way.”

The weight for this fight is of particular note for both
fighters as Easter, a former lightweight champion, will make
his super lightweight debut and Granados will move back down
after suffering defeats to the 147-pound elite. Both believe
big improvements could be in-store because of the weight.
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“I’ll be stronger at this weight and more dominant,” said
Granados. “I can do a lot more at this weight and it’s more
natural for me. I’m stricter on my diet and I have to push a
little more in training for this weight. But I’ve had more
success at this weight and my body is still geared towards
fighting at this weight.

“Overall, this has been night and day from the training camp
for my last fight compared to this camp. I was so sick during
camp for my last fight that we were almost ready to cancel the
fight. This camp has been totally different. I feel completely
healthy now and can’t wait to put on great performance on
October 26.”

“I felt it was time to make the move up and explore a higher
weight class,” said Easter. “Making 135 pounds wasn’t that
hard for me, but I was taking off too much muscle to make that
weight. Now I’ll definitely have more power and be better
hydrated. I’ll feel much more comfortable heading into the
fight and inside the ring.

“I know that the guys I’m facing in this weight class will be
stronger too, so we’ve been working a lot with my strength and
conditioning coach. We’re doing lots of legs and upper body
drills. I’m focusing on staying strong, as well as keeping the
cardio up.”

With Easter bringing his slick boxing style and top flight
speed to the table, and Granados being known as a come-forward
fighter who never lets his opponent rest, the winner could be
determined by which fighter is able to impose their will and
adjust as the fight progresses.

“Granados will come to fight,” said Easter. “I know that. I’ll
try to use my boxing skills and not just stand there banging
with him, but you never know how it’ll play out until we
actually get in the ring. You can’t really put together a
blueprint.  I’ll  just  have  to  adjust  to  whatever  style  he



brings to the table on October 26.

“Granados is a tough fighter, and I’ve had a plenty of tough
fights, but he’s been in there with some great fighters. I
know he’ll test me, but I’m ready for whatever he throws at
me. I’m training really hard for this one.”

“I  think  this  fight  is  a  classic  boxer  versus  puncher-
brawler,” said Granados. “I am going to apply the pressure and
I’m going to come out to take this one from him. I think
Robert is a tough, good fighter, but I’ve been in there with
lots of elite fighters.

“I’m excited to be back at my natural weight. I know that he’s
the taller, longer fighter, but I’m not much shorter than him
and I know that I have what it takes to beat him when I’m at
my best.”

Tickets for the event, which is promoted by TGB Promotions and
King’s  Promotions,  are  on  sale  now  and  can  be  purchased
through  Ticketmaster.com  or  at  the  Santander  box  office
(Monday-Friday, 10 a.m. – 5 p.m., Saturdays 10 a.m. – 2 p.m.).

# # #

ABOUT LUBIN VS. GALLIMORE
Lubin  vs.  Gallimore  pits  top  super  welterweight  contender
Erickson  “Hammer”  Lubin  against  hard-hitting  Nathaniel
Gallimore in a 10-round showdown on Saturday, October 26, live
on SHOWTIME from Santander Arena in Reading, Pa., in an event
presented by Premier Boxing Champions.

The three-fight SHOWTIME BOXING: SPECIAL EDITION begins live
at 9 p.m. ET/6 p.m. PT and features former lightweight world
champion Robert Easter Jr. making his super lightweight debut
against battle-tested veteran Adrian “El Tigre” Granados in
the 10-round co-featured attraction, plus unbeaten heavyweight
sensation Frank Sanchez will enter the ring against once-
beaten Jack Mulowayi in an eight-round bout.



For  more  information  visit  www.SHO.com/sports,
www.PremierBoxingChampions.com,  follow  on  Twitter
@ShowtimeBoxing,  @PremierBoxing,  @TGBPromotions,  and
@Swanson_Comm  or  become  a  fan  on  Facebook  at
www.Facebook.com/SHOBoxing  and
www.Facebook.com/PremierBoxingChampions.

For  more  information  visit  www.SHO.com/Sports,
www.PremierBoxingChampions.com,  follow  on  Twitter
@ShowtimeBoxing,  @PremierBoxing,  @TGBPromotions,  and
@Swanson_Comm  or  become  a  fan  on  Facebook  at
www.Facebook.com/SHOBoxing  and
www.Facebook.com/PremierBoxingChampions.


